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PSA congratulates Union’s ELRC Chairperson on 

achievement 

 

The PSA congratulates the Union’s Chairperson of the ELRC Committee in Limpopo, Mr Lesiba Joseph 

Matlala, on his recent graduation. Mr Matlala has achieved a Higher Certificate in Labour Matters under 

the provision of the Workers’ College of South Africa, endorsed by the University of KwaZulu-Natal and 

accredited by the Department of Higher Education and Training. This esteemed qualification is designed 

to produce shop stewards and union leaders who are well-equipped to become labour activists. The 

curriculum covers essential aspects of labour matters, including membership mobilisation and 

representation, ensuring that workers' rights and responsibilities are upheld without compromise. 

 

The PSA is delighted that Mr Matlala, despite his busy schedule, did not hesitate to enroll for this one-

year course for leaders and shop stewards. He previously completed a Negotiations and Conflict 

Management course with the University of Pretoria. His dedication to advancing his knowledge and skills 

in labour relations is commendable and reflects his unwavering commitment to the principles and values 

for which the PSA stands. 

 

The Workers’ College of South Africa also offers a Higher Certificate in Labour Economics and a National 

Certificate in Labour Relations, further contributing to the development of skilled labour leaders. The PSA 

is proud of Mr Matlala’s achievement, which was recently celebrated at a graduation ceremony in 

KwaZulu-Natal. 

 

The PSA encourages other PSA leaders to continue their studies and pursue further qualifications in 

service of public-sector employees. 
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